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RRANA members would like to thank the NWC for the contribution of the $2,500 grant 
that assisted with the construction of the Macropod pre-release enclosure. 
 
For many years RRANA has attempted to secure a second release site for the many 
joeys that come into care each year.  Now we have that second location and the 
completed facility from which they can be released back into the wild.  The grant money 
has been pivotal to the enclosure’s construction, and we are delighted that we can now 
inform you of its completion. 
 
The enclosure sits on a property of 14,000 acres within a reasonable drive from Broken 
Hill.  We anticipate utilising the enclosure in the coming months. 
 
Regards 
Lindy Hunt 
President 
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